
Upcoming dates for your 

diary 

22nd Nov—Flu vaccinations           

(Y1,2 and 3) 

25th Nov—Non Uniform Day 

Bags 2 School 

28th November– Full  

Governor’s meeting  

30th Nov—Coffee Morning  

and St Andrew’s Day Service 

at 2.15pm 

1st Dec—PTFA Bedtime 

Stories with Santa. 

7th/8th Dec—KS1 Christmas 

Play, details soon 

16th Dec—Christmas Lunch 

and PTFA Christmas Fair 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

18th November 2016 

Dear Parents, 

                    I would like to thank the children who attended the  

Remembrance Service with me on Sunday.  There were 24 children from Key 

Stage 2 who read their hand written poems or remembrance poems as part of the 

service.  The congregation and members of the community have mentioned to me 

how moved they were by the poems and how well the children represented our 

school.  This is a proud moment for me as Head teacher and a proud moment for 

our school.  Thank you. 

                  Other community news is that Flooring by Henton have made very  

generous donations to our school of carpeting to use as mats and doormats to 

keep those muddy footprints away.  We are very grateful for their  

generosity.   

                  On a couple of occasions this week the barrier has been down on the 

social clubs car park, meaning you were unable to park in the morning.  We have 

investigated this and now have our own key so that we can ensure it is open each 

morning.  

Hilary Brewster 

Head Teacher 

Be the Best We Can Be 

Messages or reminders from…….. 
Reception— No special messages this week. 

Year 1 and Year 2—Please can you donate small cardboard boxes such as mini cereal boxes as we need 
to make model houses for our model London. 

Year 3 and 4— No special news 

Year 5 and 6— Please can children bring in any unwanted buttons and any old books or sheets of  music 
for their enterprise project. 

Children in Need! 
A great success.  Thank you for all 
your donations.  We 
will count up our 
money raised and let 
you know on next 
week’s newsletter. 

IMPORTANT REQUEST  

Please can you check your child’s hair as we have had a few 
cases of nits in Key Stage 2.  Regular checking, combing and 
treating, if necessary, is needed to eradicate these unwelcome 

visitors. 

Please remember hair should be tied up with an appropriate 

hair band that is suitable for school (black or white or green).   

Bag2 2 School 

Friday 25th November 

Please return all filled bags to the office by 
9am. 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Friday 25th November 

Please come in non-uniform and bring 
‘payment’ of something chocolatey for the 
Chocolate Tombola at the PTFA Christmas 
Fair.  


